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Dear Mr. Kia,
Al-Salam Alaykum,

Referring to our earlier  telephone conversation in today's afternoon.
I am forwarding to you copy of the subject  letter, dated 31st. October 2018 from HE Mr. Fahad Al-Khayrin, the
Secretary General of the Shura, Council which was addressed to HE Mr. Mohammad  Majidi, the Secretary General
of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly (APA) including an official request  of the Shura Council for FULL
Membership in the  APA.
The original letter was dispatched through the Qatari Embassy in Tehran.

Kindly, find the attached fie which contains the subject letter.
Very Respectfully.
Nasr Ali

mailto:secretariat@asianparliament.org








	Membership 
	Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer



